
 

Two’s News 
Week 19  December 21-25 

Theme:  Christmas/Winter 

We will be talking about winter this week as it 
blows in on December 21st. 

The children have really been enjoying our 
Christmas themed shelf jobs.  We will continue 
to play our dice game, rolling to see how many 
ornaments to hang on our tree.  We will also use 
shapes to play a game we call Do You Want to 
Build a Snowman?  The children will have a great 
time trying to wrap blocks using scissors and 
wrapping paper. 

Christmas Break – no preschool (9:00-12:00) 
classes Dec. 25th through Jan. 3rd.  classes resume 
January 4th. 

Looking for last minute gift ideas for your two 
year old?  At school the children love puzzles, 
trucks, dolls and painting. 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas 

Ms. Sam and Ms. Cheryl 

 
 


